
	

Remembering the Fallen and celebrating 100 years 
since the end of the First World War. 

 

Broadhembury Memorial 
Hall Film Night 

 

Showing 
 

Journey’s End (12) 

 

16 November 2018 
Doors open at 7pm  

Film will start at 7:30pm 
£5.00 per person 

(All profit from the ticket sales will be donated to 
The Royal British Legion) 

 

Tickets can be purchased from: Broadhembury Post 
Office or on the door 

 

Bar will be available. 
 

If you have any queries concerning this event please contact us using the following 
email address broadhemburymemorialhall@outlook.com 

 
“ This new version of RC Sherriff’s classic play about the futility and 
slaughter of the first world war is powerful, passionate and superbly 

acted” (Peter Bradshaw - The Guardian) 
 

	


